KQLA

~ 104

Carl! W. Dabelstein

KOSBV

8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, KS 66204

Dear Sir:

Thank you for your report of reception of our facility, KQLA/
Q-104. Q-104 broadcasts at 103.9 MhZ at 3.5 KW from a 300 ft.
tower on top of Manhattan's Stagg Hill.

Q-10%4 signed on for operation February 14, 1986 as a Contemporary
Hit Music Station serving the Manhattan/Junction City/Ft. Riley
area. In the past year we have taken over the market place and

set a new standard for broadcasting in the area.

Reception reports from the Kansas City area have in the past only
come from Q-104 employees after KNZA signs off the air.

Enclosed you will find station bumper stickers and a station
profile used for sales purposes.

Again thank you for your reception report and happy DXing.
Sincerely,

Kevin Wagner

KQLA Program Director

Enclosures

P.O. Box 104 Rt. 1 Manhattan, Kansas 66502 (913) 776-0104



